
 
09th June, 2020 
 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
Corporate Services Department, 
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai – 400001 
 
Subject: Submission of Declaration under Regulation 30(4) of SEBI (Substantial 

Acquisition of Shares & Takeovers) Regulations, 2011 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
With reference to above and previous correspondences (latest mail is attached for your 
reference), it is to inform you that due to sad demise of the promoters and freezing of demat 
accounts of all the promoters we are not able to transmit the shareholding of promoters to 
their legal hair. We have requested you several times to de-freez the demat accounts of all the 
promoters of the company.  
 
Further, we here by request you to de-freez the demat accounts of all the promoters of the 
company, to initiate transmission process. 
 
Consequently, we hereby declare that promoters have not made any encumbrance of shares, 
directly or indirectly during the financial year ended March 31,2020 .  
 
 Please take the same on record and advise. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 


